
 

 

 

Notice Date:  March 14, 2022 
To:   Ohio Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject: Billing Updates: Auxiliary Personnel - POS  
 
 
Summary 
On June 1, 2022, CareSource, in accordance with the Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM), will deny 
incidental services when billed on a professional claim with an inpatient or outpatient place of service 
code. 
 
Please refer to the Ohio Administrative Code for guidance.  
 
Questions? 
If you have questions, please reach out to your Health Partner Representative. 
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https://codes.ohio.gov/ohio-administrative-code/rule-5160-1-60

